

www.rsu16.org

Kenneth J. Healey, Superintendent Amy Hediger, Assistant Superintendent/Curriculum Director Stacie Field, Business Manager Craig Worth, Director of Operations

May 3, 2022

Dear RSU 16 Staff,

This has been a year of great appreciation for all of those working in Regional School Unit 16. We started with a full student day and, with some good luck, will be ending with a full student day. No small feat, given the COVID-19 challenges we have overcome along the way.

This year gave us new meaning to a few routine things.....

- When giving a thumbs up for passing the school budget simply wouldn't suffice (oops!);
- Being in the pool didn't always mean you were going to get wet;
- The agony of waiting to see if that second line was going to appear on the Binax test;
- But best of all, this was a year when we learned just how sweet it is to be all together and see smiles.

Of all years, this year is a year to give intentional thanks to all the hard working and dedicated employees of Regional School Unit 16. You are all adaptable and resilient and our students have truly benefited from your extraordinary efforts to help them grow and learn.

Although we are not quite done yet, we are in the home stretch of the school year! Let's continue to inspire, educate, motivate and support our students and families as we collectively finish the 2021-2022 school year.

On behalf of the Administrative Team, we would like to express just how proud and grateful we are for all you do for the students and each other.

Sincerely,

Ken Healey & Amy Hediger